
First Presbyterian Church 1793 of Washington, PA is seeking a part-time musician or 
musicians to lead worship and music. Our talented, fun group of musicians who read 
well are looking for an applicant or applicants to fulfill part-time openings for these 
duties: Organist, Chancel Choir Director, Youth Choir Director, and Bell Choir Director. 
Inquiries may be made through fpcwash@comcast.net.  Cover letter, resume, and 
references are requested.  Employment could begin as early as January 2023. 
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